
 

 

A Letter from Santa 

Surprise a special child with a letter from Santa this year! The child will receive a  

personalized letter from Santa before Christmas. 

For each child that you wish to receive a letter, please complete the form  

below and send, along with $5.00 per child, to: 

 

Rochester Lions 

P.O. Box 36 

Rochester, MA 02770 

*Checks can be made payable to “Rochester Lions” 

All forms must be postmarked by Thursday, December 12th to ensure  

delivery before Christmas 

Feel free to make copies of this order form for your friends! 

Thank you for supporting our community fundraiser. Proceeds from this fundraiser will 

support the Plumb Corner library summer reading program. 

------------------------------ Please cut here and return bottom portion with payment ------------------------------ 

Please print clearly. 

Child 1: Name______________________________________________   Age _____   Gender______ 

 Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

 Additional Notes_______________________________________________________________ 

Child 2: Name______________________________________________   Age _____   Gender______ 

 Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

 Additional Notes_______________________________________________________________ 

Child 3: Name______________________________________________   Age _____   Gender______ 

 Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

 Additional Notes_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Your Name ________________________________________ Phone _____________________        

(In case we need to verify information) 


